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[MPC Comment] File Number 8-D-18-RZ

1 message

Jim Negus <janegus@comcast.net> Mon, Jul 30, 2018 at 1:00 PM
Reply-To: janegus@comcast.net
To: commission@knoxmpc.org

Dear Knox County Commission,

I am writing to oppose the rezoning of file number 8-D-16-RZ from Agricultural to Planned Residential. In particular, Parcel
ID 029 065 contained within this file.

The southwest portions of this Parcel ID along with the other parcels in this file number are low elevation, very prone to
flooding, and are inhabited by a rare crayfish not found elsewhere in Knox nor adjacent Counties.

| would encourage you to contact TDEC to obtain additional information on the status of this crayfish and also to determine
if they consider this a wetland prior to the rezoning of these three parcels.

James Negus, (865) 661-1691

This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org



